
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appointment of new Chief Executive Officer: Ben Hobby  
 
6 November 2023 
 
PCYC NSW, a youth charity focused on realising the maximum potential of young people, 
is delighted to announce Ben Hobby as their new Chief Executive effective 6th November 
2023.  
 
Based in Sydney, Ben will work closely with the Board and Executive Team, to guide the 
organisations’ purpose in transforming the lives of young people across NSW.  
 
Working collaboratively with Police and the Community, Ben will ensure the communities 
we serve are supported by an effective and efficient organisation focused on positive 
impact to youth and the community.  
 
Ben brings extensive leadership experience in large, geographically dispersed 
organisations - in the UK, Asia Pacific, and Australia. He has a demonstrated track record 
of consistent success in sales, marketing, and general management, with both medium 
and large companies.  
 
He has a genuine desire to give back to community and the rising generation through a 
lifetime of senior volunteering in various community organisations covering youth, sports 
and mentoring programs. 
 
Regarding the new role Ben said, “I am extremely honoured and excited to join such a 
respected and impact driven organisation. It’s one of those roles you always imagine you 
would love to do and such a valued organisation to be a part of. PCYC NSW is a State 
treasure and I look forward to building on an astonishing 86 years of incredible legacy, 
continuing to positively impact the lives of thousands of youth in NSW.”  
 

Nicole Sorbara, PCYC’s Chair added, “Ben was a standout candidate, and I am confident he 
will build on PCYC’s reputation as a trusted youth organisation delivering real impact, while 
championing both Government and philanthropic support.”  

 
 


